
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   
  
 

  

 

    
  

   
  

  
  

   
 

    
  
  

 
   
  

  

 

  
 

    

AUGHTON ST. MICHAEL’S C. OF E. SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 10th MARCH 2017 

 

 
 
 
 

Activities week beginning 13th March 

Tuesday 
 
Guitar lessons throughout the morning. 

Ukuleles 9:00 – 10:00am  
 

Wednesday  
 

Chess Club 3:30 – 5:00 / 6:00 

Monday  
 

Flutes – pm 
Team Sports Club Y3, Y4, Y5 & Y6 Girls 

3:30 - 4:30 
Let’s Get Cooking 3:30 – 5:30pm  

Friday 
 

Swimming Lesson Y4 9:15 – 10:45 am 
Running Club 12:00 – 12:30 pm 

Dance Talent 3:30 – 4:30 
Football Y5 & 6 3:30 – 4:30 pm 

Team Points 

 

Congratulations to London who were this week’s team 

point winners. 

Celebration Worship 

 

There will be a Celebration Worship on Friday                  

17th March, everyone is invited to attend. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday 
 

Forest School Y2 1:30 – 3:15                      
(please remember additional clothing 

and a one off contribution of £1) 
 

Our Christian Value for this next term is Compassion 

Charity Cake Sale 

 

Thank you to Y5 for providing the cakes for today’s sale. Thank you to everyone who supported 

it. 



     
 

  

 

   

  

  

    

  

  

    

  

 

   
 

  
   
    
  
 
 
  
  
  
  
  
 
   
  
   
 
  

 
  
 
  

THIS WEEK’S 

ACTIVITIES 

                                                                Scholastic Book Fair 

 

We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair from Wednesday 8th March until Wednesday 15th March 

3:30 – 6:00 pm. World book Day tokens can be redeemed at the fair. School get paid a commission for 

every book sold which will then allow us to extend our School Library further.  

 

If you are able to assist in manning the fair on any night between the dates please let                     

Mrs Gordon know as we would really appreciate the help. Thank you.  

 

 

Cars and parking around school 

 

It has been brought to my attention that people are once again parking around school in a 

manner that not only is inconsiderate to neighbours but is potentially putting our children’s 

lives at risk. There has been an incident whereby a car was forced to mount the kerb in order 

to get past parked cars; the car on the pavement very nearly ran over one of our pupils. 

Another incident has been reported whereby a car was trapped in by a parent, this is 

inconsiderate and not only causes frustration but again potentially puts children’s lives at risk.  

Please park with consideration to others and our neighbours, we do not want a child injured.  

Thank you 

  

 

 

 

BEETLE DRIVE AND IRISH BINGO THURSDAY 23rd MARCH 6:30 – 8:00pm 

We would like to invite families to attend a Beetle Drive and Irish Bingo Night. 

 

Tickets £3.00 adult £2.00 child 

(Including light supper) 

 

Tickets available from Monday 6th March - Friday 17th March 

from the school office or from Donna Prescott. 
 

Class Photos 

 

The photographer will be in school on 

Thursday 30th March to take the class 

/group photographs. 

  

Gazeebos Wanted! 

 

If anyone has a gazeebo that is easy to 

erect and they no longer require, the PTA 

would appreciate it being donated to 

them. Thank you. 


